
That evening was the last time Lee Oswald evar saw George de Hohrenschild:. 
Om April 19 the De Mohrensehildts left Dalias...The le Mebrenachildts did sot 
retura to Dallas for more than three years. ‘They case back in 1966, and vhes 
they got around to retrievias their possessions from sterage in early 1967, they 
bad a8 enormous surprise. There, among all the boxes and buadles, they found one 
which they could not recall having received et all. It was wrappec in brown paper 
ead contained a steck of recorda that they had loaned to Haring in an effort te 
help her leara English. They were unable subsequently to reseuber whether the 
bundle bore a postmark or act. 

But the greatest surprise was still to come. It wae mot the bundle of records 
itself, but sosething that had been laid neatly aud puiposefully on top-~a phote- 
gveph of Lee with his guné amd dressed in black, one of the two Marina bad taken. 
The back of the photegraph bore tvo inscriptions. Acress the top, in Russian, 
were the worde: “Hunter for the Feseiate—ha-~ha~ha! !!* Under the insoription, 
which was bold and clear, was a seall sketch of a terrier, of the kiad the le 
Kohrensohildts owned. Marina today, fourteen years later, has no recollection 
of having written it. bu: the uritiew and the sketch beth appear to be hers. 
and in the lower left-hand corner, catty-corner and in English, was cnother 
wessage in handwriting that appears to be lee's. It read: “For ay friend 
George from Lee Gewald.” Beneath the tascription wae th: date written, as 
Le: might have done it, in « combination of Latin and arabic script: °5/1V¥/63." 
the date was probably supposed to be May 4, 14963, and Lee had, as nearly u8 oan 
be guessed, wailed the records-——and the photogr:ph—frem Hew Urleans. 

(Fages 290-291. Further passages follow the 
above, dealing with possible sotivations for 
the inecription of the photograph by Marina, 
on one hand, and by Gawald, on the other.) 

A description of the bundle, the way the photograph was placed in it, and the 
inscription was given to the author by rat 5. Russell, Jr., ve Monrenschildt's 
attorney, in a telephone conversation on April 21, 1/7), after Se Mohrenechildt's 
death, and a copy of the photograph, with inseriptions, was subsequently sent 
to the author by Mr. Russell. Some persons have questioned the authenticity 
of be Nohrensehildt's “find”, suggesting that he placed the inscriptions there 
hisself. There appears to be no truth to this. De Hohrensohildt inacdiately 
told friends about hia discovery. In a letter of April 17, 1967, George de 
“ohrensehild$ wrote to Geage McHillan, husbend of the author, that he hed cone 
into possession of some “very interesting information” about Oswald since his 
return to the United States; and on June 22, 1968, he invited George Mo%illan 
anc the author to vieit him in Dallas to discuss “sone interesting material 
on Cawald plus a geasage (Je Mohrenechildt's italics) fron hin we discovered 
in our luggage.”


